
 

LICENSING ANNOUNCEMENT 
MAY 24, 2010 

 
 

RETRACTION NOTICE REGARDING NCOALink® RELEASE NUMBER 925 
 
Primary Audience: NCOALink Full; Limited; and MPE Data User Licensees 
 
What:  The notice regarding NCOALink release number 925, which was originally sent on Thursday, May 20, has been retracted. 

Licensees should expect moves out of ZIP™ codes that begin with ‘00’ and ‘33.’ NCOALink release number 925 will be mailed 
this week. 

 
 We apologize for any inconvenience the original notice may have caused. 
 
When:  Upon receipt and loading of release number 925. 
 
Impact:  Licensees will receive moves out of ZIP codes ‘00’ and ’33.’ 
 
What you need to do:  Please share this information with all pertinent contacts within your company. 
 
 If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact the Licensing Department at 1-800-589-5766. 
 


